
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 9 February 
2023 

   

Question (1) Has he continued to meet with BT to discuss the removal of 

redundant phone boxes from Edinburgh’s streets? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can the Council Leader update us on progress towards the 

removal of redundant phone boxes? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Has the Council made any requests itself to date for the 

removal of phone boxes that are no longer required since 

the relaxation of Ofcoms legislation? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


